
Diary Dates and Reminders 
Fri 18th Oct  Deadline for registering for your child to receive the flu vaccination 
Tue 22nd Oct  Parents evening 
Thu 24th Oct  Parents evening 
Fri 25th Oct  School closes for half term holiday 
31st Oct   Deadline for submitting applications for starting Secondary School Sept 2020 
Mon 4th Nov  School opens for 2nd half term 
Fri 8th Nov  2.30pm Remembrance Collective Worship 

Tue 12th Nov  9am Bags2School Collection (bags sent home this week) 
 

A fortnightly note from your Headteacher .…  
Firstly, a big congratulations to Isla Banks (2nd prize) and Izzy Lee (highly commended) in Class 2 for their fabulous 
poetry that they entered into the Danby ‘Forgotten Words’ Competition. 
 
At the beginning of last week Classes 2 and 3 thoroughly enjoyed their educational visit to The Castle Museum in 
York to support their ‘Through the Decades’ topic.   ‘In the classroom, my heart was pumping with excitement 
because I love the Castle Museum. We did a tour of the museum. In the first room we went in it was what a living 
room would have looked like in the olden days. Then it was my favourite room, the old fashion toys room. Rory and I 
played against each other on pong. After that it was the dressing up room and the funniest part of the whole trip 
was when Isaac put on a dress that he thought was a T-Shirt!’ (Oscar, Class 3) 
 

    
 

      
Last Thursday it was World Mental Health Day. All the children learnt about the importance of a healthy body and 
mind. 
 
Congratulations to Isla who competed in the second round of cross country at Thirsk High School this week. Thank 
you to Mrs O’Gorman for accompanying her. ’Isla ran her heart out and didn’t give up even though it was a fast and 
tough race. Her determination shone through and she was a true example of putting our school value ‘challenge’ 
into practice. She challenged herself and got to the end. She should be very proud of herself for representing our 
school and doing her very best. Well done Isla!’ 

Week ending 18th October 2019 
This half term our Christian Value is Courage through the theme of Trust 



Also, a big congratulations to our Year 4, 5 and 6 Football team who took part in a cluster event yesterday. The team 
looked very smart in their new kit.  ‘Yesterday, we played a football tournament at Outwood, Easingwold. The best 
part was when Oscar scored two amazing goals in one match!  As a team we are making great progress.  We won 
one match, drew one and lost two. We will keep playing to the best of our ability!’ (Ripley, Sport’s Captain) 
 

     
 
Soon after the half term holiday is Remembrance Day. The children will be marking this in school and there will be a 
Remembrance Collective Worship at 2.30pm on Friday 8th November in school to which everyone is warmly invited. 
In Husthwaite tradition we will be once again having a roll of honour as part of this worship. The roll of honour is 
where we remember family members that have lost their lives in war / conflict. Please do send in any additions for 
the roll to Mrs Dixon by Wednesday 6th November. After half term children and parents are welcome to get Poppies, 
stationary items etc in school from our Royal British Legion Poppies box in return for a contribution. Thank you to 
the School Council for organising this. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all next week at parent’s evening on either Tuesday 22nd or Thursday 24th October. 
Please can we remind all Year 6 parents that the deadline for applying for secondary school places is 31st October 
2019.  
 
FOHS (Friend’s of Husthwaite School) are planning a Christmas Film Night on Thursday 28th November. Please let Liz 
Hebdon know if you are available to help to ensure this event goes ahead. 
 
Husthwaite Village Hall Heart & Craft Group are holding a rural arts pottery session for Years 4, 5 and 6 children on 
Thursday 31st October in half term. This is a free workshop please see the noticeboard if you would like further 
details on how to sign up. 
 
This is my final newsletter this half term. We break up for half term on Friday 25th October. Have a fabulous half term 
break. Relax, enjoy and recharge the batteries for a busy second half of term in the run up to Christmas. 

        

Where’s Church? 
Sunday October 20th 2019 
9am Holy Communion at Husthwaite 
11am Harvest Festival at Wass, followed by lunch. 
5pm Harvest Festival at Carlton Husthwaite 
Sunday October 27th 2019 
9am Holy Communion at Coxwold 
10.30am Worship for all at Husthwaite 
Sunday November 3rd 2019 
9am Holy Communion at Carlton Husthwaite 10.30am Morning Prayer at Wass 
 
All welcome. 
 
An alternative to Halloween: Following the success of last year's Light Party, we will be repeating it on Saturday 2nd 
November from 4pm to 6pm.   Please email revliz@trundlebug.co.uk for details. 
 
With best wishes, 

Revd Liz 

mailto:revliz@trundlebug.co.uk

